
Ann Machado - 1025 Forest Ave - permit #2015-01191 

Hi Ann,

Please allow this e­mail to serve as A. Hausmann Associates, Inc.'s request to withdraw the permit application 
submitted on May 20, 2015, for 1025 Forest Ave ­ permit #2015­01191.

Realizing that the review process has already begun, we request a partial refund of the permit fee paid, as 
evidenced by the receipt copy attached. This can be made payable to A. Hausmann Associates, Inc., and mailed 
to 380 Warren Ave., Portland, ME 04103.

I can be reached at 207­653­9495 or andreaamg@maine.rr.com or agirardamg@gmail.com.

Thank you for any assistance that you may provide in processing the refund, and again, my apologies for the late 
notice.

Andréa Girard
A. Hausmann Associates, Inc.
Treasurer
380 Warren Ave
Portland, ME 04103
andreaamg@maine.rr.com
(207) 653­9495
(207) 874­2080 Fax

From: "Andre'a Girard, AMG Holdings LLC" <andreaamg@maine.rr.com>
To: "'Ann Machado'" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/6/2015 2:16 PM
Subject: 1025 Forest Ave - permit #2015-01191
Attachments: 1025 Forest Permit Payment Receipt.PDF
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